
March Highlight on Youth
“Dedicated to preparing ALL students to become lifelong learners, caring individuals, and responsible citizens.”



Menomonie High School
● The cast and crew of the MHS production of “Freaky 

Friday” provided six outstanding performances.
● Members of the MHS DECA organization competed at the 

recent State competition in Lake Geneva.  The students 
performed well in the various categories entered.

● Recently members of the MHS Orchestra had the 
opportunity to attend the Dorian Orchestra Festival at 
Luther College where they were able to perform with 
professional musicians and collegiate instructors.

● Six wrestlers qualified for the individual state tournament 
where they were able to perform against the state’s best.

● The Menomonie Optimist Club recognizes Spencer 
Kelsey for his various involvement and high level 
achievement.

● Members of the MHS Student Council attended a Big 
Rivers Conference Leadership Seminar to discuss best 
practices and potential collaborative initiatives. 



Menomonie Middle School
● Members of the MathCounts team compete in 

Rice Lake.
● Terrance Talley delivers a motivational speech 

to MMS students and staff. 
● Seventh grade students snow tubing at 

Woodwind Park
● High School band, orchestra and Choir perform 

for MMS students and staff.  



Downsville Elementary School
● Fifth grade readers visit their first grade buddies during snack time. It’s been 

a great way to practice reading aloud and being a positive role model.

● Our school enjoyed a special dress up day on the 100th Day of School. 

● Battle of the Books Teams had

a great time competing

and working together.



Knapp Elementary School
● Our 4th and 5th Graders participated in Battle of the 

Books.

● All students earned a Reading Rave as part of our 
monthly PBIS reteaching process. We focused on 
being mindful of our bodies and using self-control. 
Students were rewarded with a glow stick reading 
session in their classrooms and a glow stick dance 
party rave!

● Our 1st Graders chose paint or glaze to put the 
finishing touches on their clay containers during art 
class.

● 3rd Graders participated in a Geography Fair where 
they researched to learn about a specific country 
and the culture.



Oaklawn Elementary School
● Mystery Readers visited 3rd grade 

classrooms.
● Fourth grade investigating light and 

mirrors.
● First Grade Friendship Fair celebrated 

with many different activities. 
● Lucky the Lion walks the halls every 

Monday morning to greet students. 
● MMS Musicians visited to talk to 5th 

graders about Band, Orchestra, and 
Choir. 

● The Battle of the Books team 
practices in the castle. 



River Heights Elementary School

● Kindergarten and 1st grade students 
performed in a “pajama party” music 
concert

● 4th and 5th grade students competed in 
Battle of the Books

● Students participated in Read Across 
America Week, including dress up days 
and other activities

● 2nd grade students and staff led our 
most recent Roadrunner Rally to 
celebrate positive behavior in our school



Wakanda Elementary School
● The Kindergarten and First Grade 

classes held a Valentine’s Day 
concert.

● Cold weather made for fun indoor 
recess activities.

● Fifth grade students enjoyed a 
special visit from the middle school 
music department to help them 
select music options for their 
upcoming 6th grade year.

● The High School Music Department 
made their annual visit.


